*I.-IAM PTON ROADS TRANSIT

September 27, 2022
RE:  IFB No. 22-00193, Paratransit Fleet Expansion

Dear Prospective Bidder/Bidders,

This letter serves as notification of Hampton Roads Transit’s cancellation of the referenced IFB
No. 22-00193.

The decision to cancel this solicitation was made in order for HRT to redefine its paratransit fleet
expansion specifications.

HRT intends to resolicit this procurement. The new solicitation will be sent directly to all
vendors previously identified as potential bidders; no action is required on your part at this time.

Your interest in this solicitation is appreciated.

Sincerely,

X / rd
Director/0f Procurement

cc: J. Nason, B. Simms, A. Braziel

3400 Victoria Boulevard Hampton, Virginia 23661 * P: 757-222-6000
Gohrt.com



